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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 

UPDATE 5: CANADIAN LABOR STRIKE 
ANNOUNCED  
 
July 11, 2023,  
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

The Canadian West Coast labor strike at the ports of Vancouver and Prince Rupert is now in the 

second week. The trans-pacific carriers are adjusting their schedule rotations to ensure that cargo 

destined for the US is being unloaded at the port of Seattle-Tacoma instead of Vancouver. 

For more information, please go to:  

 JOC.com: Trans-Pacific carriers altering port rotations to avoid strike-hit Vancouver  

We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as necessary. If you have any further 

questions or concerns, please contact your APLL Representative. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

https://www.joc.com/article/trans-pacific-carriers-altering-port-rotations-avoid-strike-hit-vancouver_20230710.html

